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Diary Dates 

       20th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

The return of fine weather was welcomed this week, 

particularly by staff in Lancelot class! 

Perhaps the most anticipated event in children's calendars in 

Year 6 – the annual residential took place between Monday 

and Thursday. As you can see from a selection of the images, 

all had a fabulous time with so many activities to enjoy – 

they managed to squeeze in paddleboarding, slip and sliding, 

bushcraft and coasteering amongst othklers! Please visit 

Lancelot Class page on the website, to see a full 

slideshow of their experience.  

With their Year 6 peers away for the week, Year 5 

capitalised on their opportunity to be ‘top of the 

shop!’ They launched their businesses as part of the 

Fiver-Business Challenge! With companies hoping to 

entice you to purchase some tasty treats, delight you 

with brilliant games or tempt you with a refreshing drink - they are sure to raise 

some healthy profits and learn some good business lessons along the way! Each 

business will be ready to welcome your custom at the PTFA 

Summer Fayre on 27th June! 

A small group of the Year 5s 

enjoyed sharing their and the 

wider work of children and staff 

in the school over the past 18 

months on our sustainability, Fair 

Trade and 

ecological awards.  

The group created a presentation to 

share at this year’s Children’s Parliament at 

Broughton House in Taunton, alongside peers from 

other schools across the county.  

Children’s 

Parliament 

Year 5s work through 

their business plans 

Year 6 

Residential 
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It was the turn of Merlin Class to enjoy the opportunity to work with 

local artist Darrell Wakelam. The children explored collage and paint 

techniques to create a lovely, Merlin-inspired piece of artwork. They 

worked with enthusiasm and 

imagination, combining textures 

and colours to bring their magical 

theme to life. It was a fantastic day 

of creativity and collaboration! 

It wasn’t just Merlin 

providing the colour to our Friday however, thank you 

to all who have donated a little (or big!) something to 

the PTFA Summer Fair – don’t forget this is taking 

place after school next Friday, with (fingers crossed!) Sports Day being 

celebrated on Thursday and our Race for Life event on Wednesday – 

what a week ahead!  

Details regarding Sports Day, Race for Life and the Summer Fair events were sent out earlier in 

the term. I have taken the opportunity to reattach the Sports Day letter to the Friday email blast 

and if you have questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me and I look forward to seeing many 

of you at our events next week.  

Well done to all who have already auditioned for the talent show, any further interest will be 

welcomed by Miss Bridge at lunchtimes next week. 

 

 

Summer Fair Donations 

MUFTi Day 

Merlin Class working 

with artist, Darrell 

Wakelam 
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Miss Morris and the Merlin team are delighted to celebrate the following children in reception. 

Congratulations Eliza, you are Merlin’s Worker of the Week for working hard to keep the classroom 

tidy and taking care of our resources. You have been very mindful this week, Eliza – top job! 

Congratulations Primrose, you are Merlin’s Star of the Week for reading with fabulous prosody in 

your group all week – keep up the great attitude to reading! 
 

Pendragon – Congratulations to Alex, who is Pendragon’s Star of the Week for working 

independently and writing a brilliant poem – keep up the great work, Alex! Well done to Elif, 

Pendragon’s Worker of the Week, who has shown brilliant learning and presentation in her PSHE 

work – awesome efforts, Elif! 

 

King Arthur – This week, we are celebrating Ella as Miss Bridge’s Star of the Week, for always 

being kind and considerate to others – wonderful praise, Ella! King Arthur’s Worker of the Week 

goes to Albert for his excellent understanding of units of measure in maths - great to hear, Albert! 

  

Excalibur – Emily is the Star of the Week in Excalibur, for completing a superb leaflet, detailing 

facts and images based on Cadbury Castle, as part of our local history topic. A great presentation, 

Emily – well done! Mrs Trusson’s Worker of the Week is awarded to Jaxon-Blu, for working 

incredibly hard in maths this week, engaging with learning about Roman Numerals and passing his 

8x tables – keep up the great work, Jaxon! 
 

Lancelot – Year 6 have all been recognised as Lancelot’s Stars of the Week for a fantastic week of 

activities at Land and Wave – full of teamwork fun and laughter! Mr Gordon had the honour of 

choosing the Workers of the Week and with so much effort put into a brilliant 

week together, it has gone to all in Lancelot. From creating businesses to 

adventure stories, Blooket quizzes to redesigning the playground – it was 

tremendous to see all getting so involved, well-done!  

 

A special mention this week goes to William, who represented Yeovil District 

Swimming Club at the TDSC Summer Sprint Series in Weston-Super-Mare. He 

came away with 3 new PB’s, 2 more county qualifying times and 2 gold medals 

in both the 50m and 100m backstroke - coming first for his age 

group! Just one of these would be an amazing achievement; superb 

performances William, well done! 

On Sunday, Willem and Rupert took part in their first triathlon, 

covering a 100m swim, 1,500m cycle and 800m run.  

Willem & Rupert’s age category had 55 entrants and I am delighted 

to report that Willem (10min 45seconds) was 6th and Rupert 

(11min 01seconds) was 10th. Incredible achievements, both!   
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Every Friday 

 
FRIDAY TUCKSHOP 
Every Friday morning breaktime - 20p 

Monday 23rd June  Merlin Class swimming session 3 

Tuesday 24th June  Year 5/6 Small Schools County Cricket Finals – selected children only 

Tuesday 24th June  New Intake Stay and Play with parents – Group 1   1.30-2.30 

Wednesday 25th June  Race for Life Charity Event – Whole school and    

preschool.  

Wednesday 25th June  New Intake Stay and Play with parents – Group 2   1.30-2.30 

Thursday 26th June  Sports Day – please see letter emailed out 1.5.2025 

Friday 27th June  PTFA Summer Fayre – poster below 

Tuesday 1st July  Year 1 Ansford Sports Festival.  Letter sent 6.5.25 

 Parents to collect at 3pm at Ansford Sports Hall. 

Wednesday 2nd July  Somerset Transition Day - Year 6’s to attend Somerset secondary  

schools; all years to move up to new groups - details of classes will be 

sent next week. Please note, for Year 6 children, the individual 

secondary schools will write to families.  

Thursday 3rd July  Merlin Class visit to Puxton Park. 

Tuesday 8th July  Tulip Photography in school for class photos and Year 6 

Leavers photos  

Thursday 10th July  Year 6 Ansford Sports Day – details to follow  

Friday 18th July  PTFA Summer School Disco – details to follow  

Monday 21st July  Countess Gytha’s Got Talent Show 

Monday 21st July Year 6 Leavers’ assembly – 2:00pm 

Tuesday 22nd July  Last day of the summer term. 
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Race for Life - Wednesday 25th June 2025 

 

Reminder to return your consent slips for all children taking part. 
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We are delighted to announce we now have a drum set and Charles is available for 

drum lessons in school each week. 

If your child is interested, please email Charles above to arrange lessons. 

Tuition will be weekly on a one-to-one basis and will cost £10 per 20 minute lesson. 

You will be invoiced privately at the end of each term and only for lessons attended. 

 

If anyone has a surplus of homegrown plants that we can sell or 

use in our garden, we would be happy to receive them. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Hewlett or Mrs Feierabend 
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